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Attention: Lauren Roy. 

I strongly reject eBay's claim that in removing payment service choices such as bank 
deposit, money order, Paymate and credit card facilities (unless conducted through 
Paypal and therefore subject to additional charges payable to Paypal), and 
implementing exclusive Paypal enforcement, that this will result in benefit to the 
public that outweighs the detriment to the public. 

It would not be enough that enforced and exclusive Paypal payment reduces fraud more 
than any other payment service provider, if in fact it can be independently proven 
that it does. It must also, for the additional and compulsory costs imposed, provide a 
workable, effective and reliable customer service to its members in instances where 
fraud still occurs. And it must also be accountable and challengeable where disputes 
arise regarding decisions made about member's money at Paypal's 'sole discretion'. 

The Paypal user agreement allows Paypal access and control to delay, hold or remove 
funds at their sole discretion with an absolute minimum of notice, explanation, 
discussion or accountability. The inadequate standard of Paypalfs computer generated 
customer service email notifications are legendary within the eBay community, and it 
is because so many members know this from experience, that I consider eBayls claim of 
benefits outweighing detriments from the proposed changes to be questionable at the 
very least. 

Ebay has stated that Australians have been slow to uptake use of Paypal. Now eBay 
seeks immunity in order to force Australians to use Paypal by locking other 
competitors out of their market. However given Paypal's poor reputation for customer 
service, the public of Australia can only benefit from the continuing availability of 
choice in payment service options. 

If Paypal can lift their game in a competitive market and secure the confidence of the 
majority of Australian eBay users then their membership will grow and eBay will get 
what they want because both they and their subsidiary Paypal will have earned that 
confidence. The eBay site aggressively promotes Paypal to its members as the safest 
way to trade online but unless or until such time as Paypal legitimately earns 
Australia's trust and confidence, I believe it is against the public interest to deny 
us choice and allow eBay to enforce compulsory Paypal payment on the eBay Australia 
site. 
In addition I would like to point out that eBayrs members may be buyers or sellers and 
are very often both, so that members when selling are eBayts customers and when buying 
are eBay seller's customers. eBay members may expect to be entitled to policies that 
protect and ensure their trading safety when trading in either role. Yet while eBay 
contends that enforced and exclusive use of their Paypal payment service will be to 
the public's benefit by making buying transactions safer, on the the other hand their 
own direct customers - eBay sellers - will be trading less safely by eBay1s own 
admission, due to the conditions imposed by Paypal's Seller Protection Policy. 



For example, eBay will enforce acceptance of Paypal on pickup items despite Paypal's 
seller protection not covering sellers who receive payment via this method rather than 
cash for such items. eBay assures us that the boost in buyer confidence is worth the 
risk to sellers of buyer fraud with pickup items, which it claims is negligible. Since 
such fraud is negligible it would boost seller confidence for eBay to underwrite such 
minimal risk as imposed by Paypal policy, however they do not. Meanwhile it is 
significant that with the implementation of eBayls proposed changes, eBayls additional 
Paypal revenue would be lost on every pickup item not posted, and paid for with cash. 

Also eBay encourages buyers on the site to expect better shipping deals by spending 
more and combining purchases with a seller, yet Paypal's seller protection does not 
apply to combined shipping. Sellers electing to stay safe from fraudulent Paypal 
claims on combined shipping may cease to offer this service, meaning buyers will have 
to pay more for individual shipping, and I have yet to hear the e~ay/~aypal spin that 
succeeds in deeming this a benefit to the public. 

It is clearly a benefit to eBay however since through Paypal they recieve a t revenue 
of every package posted. In addition to listing and final value fees for each item 
sold, eBay will increase their revenue on each item sold, through Paypal's flat 
transaction fee, % of the sale price, plus % of the shipping charge - note that 
shipping also will be necessarily more expensive since Paypal's seller protection 
applies only to registered or trackable postage methods. 

Please note also that eBay refuses sellers the right to pass these additional Paypal 
selling costs directly on to buyers, I can only assume this is so buyers will believe 
the protection Paypal offers them costs them nothing. Yet buyers will end up paying 
indirectly anyway through higher prices overall as sellers seek to recoup the 
additional compulsory Paypal costs incurred - and buyers will no longer be able to 
choose alternative payment methods that will save costs for trusted sellers and 
therefore, for themselves. 

Over all I cant express strongly enough my opposition to Ebays proposed change for 
Paypal only payments. I see this would be an act that would cause the entire 
foundation of what it means to be Australian greatly compromised. It would cause 
great disappointment in my faith of my country of birth which promotes a land of free 
people with freedom to make choices based on their own free will and thoughts. 
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Grab it. You dream job is up for grabs. <http://mycareer.com.au/?s-cid=596065> 


